Beachwalk BOD Meeting
March 10, 2021
Landscaping Committee Report
______________________________________________________________________________



• Landscapes Unlimited performed satisfactory service in Beachwalk for the month of February.  


• In February Landscapes Unlimited performed the turf applications of pre- and post-emergent herbicides and weed control.  There were reports from homeowners of a number of dogs becoming ill (excessive drooling and also vomiting) and a cat that was scratching and developing sores.  Pets paws also turned yellow, a result of the dye used in the chemical mix.  The chemicals used by LU were not definitively proven to be carcinogenic as was claimed and disseminated by some homeowners in an email.  A meeting was held with the board and Landscapes Unlimited.  The solutions that were used were appropriately mixed and correctly applied.  The supplier was unaware of any issues with the product.  This resulted in two additional homeowners opting out of services (one from all applications and one from herbicide applications). 


• Severe pruning was performed.  Some shrubs were severely pruned, creating bare wood to be exposed.  New growth will fill in as we enter the warmer season.
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• There were three homeowner issues addressed with Landscapes Unlimited.


• The irrigation system at the clubhouse will be checked and tested prior to the system being turned back on next month.
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